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September 14, 2012

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board,
2300 Yonge St.

Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.

Application for 2012 Smart Meter Cost Recovery effective

Mayl, 2012, OEB File No. EB-2012-0193
On September 13, 2012, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued a Rate
Order in the above mentioned proceeding. Oakville Hydro has reviewed the Tariff
of Rates and Charges (the “Tariff) attached to the Final Rate Order and notes that
the expiry date of the approved Smart Meter Disposition Riders (“SMDRs”) is
incorrect. In its Decision and order, dated August 23, 2012, the Board directed
Oakville Hydro to establish the SMDRs based on a 20-month period from
September 1, 2012 to April 30, 2014. However, the expiry date that appears on the
Tariff is April 30, 2013. Oakville Hydro respectfully requests that Board staff
correct the expiry date of the approved SMDRs.

Respectfully Submitted,
argenns. 1l

Maryanne Wilson

Manager, Regulatory Affairs

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.
861 Redwood Square

Oakville, ON L6K 0C7

Telephone: (905) 825-4422

Email: mwilson@oakvillehydro.com



